MINUTES - All Saints Churchyard Committee

Meeting held on 4th February 2013 at 6.30 p.m.

Present: Debbie Brady (PCC)
Paul Butcher (Parish Council)
Paul Kelly (Parish Council)

Apologies: Paul Brooker

Minutes of Last Meeting:
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated and were agreed.

Matters Arising:

1. Bush now removed from south west corner of church. Ground still to be levelled.

2. Tall trees work to be started on 18th February by Fernshire. Work expected to take
one week.

3. Update given on Memorial Wall progress. DB to investigate why a test pit has still not
been back filled.

4. Churchyard Agreement discussions on hold until PC representatives have a better idea
of the funding situation post 2013.

5. Graham Smith has begun to address the path trip hazards as previously requested.

Churchyard Inspection:
No inspection of the Churchyard took place as it was too dark.

Any Other Business:
None.

Date of next meeting:
Date if next meeting to be confirmed at a later date.

There being no further business the meeting was closed at 6.55 pm.
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